
Colonel W. P. Ard 

~0°fl 
DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 

HEADQUARTERS 27th FIGHTER WING (ACC) 
CANNON AIR FORCE BASE, NEW MEXICO 

Commander, 27th Support Group 
110 E Sextant A venue Suite 1098 
Cannon AFB NM 88130-5323 · 

Mr. Benito J. Garcia, Chief 
Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2044 Galisteo Street 
P 0 Box 26110 
Santa Fe NM 87 502 

Dear Mr. Garcia 

'12 MAR 1997 

Attached are the sampling results for sampling performed at the downgradient 
wells at Landfill 5 on 16-17 Dec 96. We are gathering data by performing quarterly 
sampling at all wells at Landfill 5 for a period of one year. We will then have a 
statistical study done to determine background levels and determine if the landfill has 
had any effect on water quality. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Sanford Hutsell at (505) 784-6378. 

Attachment: 
Sampling Results at Landfill 5 

cc: 
NMED (C. Will) 
NMED w/o atch (S . Pullen) 
NMED GW Bureau (J. Jacobs) 
EPA Region VI (D. Neleigh) 

Sincerely 

w.W. 

HQ ACC CES/ESVW w/o atch (M. Calvert) 
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